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                       A parish school forming children to be faith-filled Catholics, to have a joy for learning, and to be responsible members of our community. 

St. Vincent de Paul School 

October 17, 2024                     
 
 
 
Dear Families,       
 
 
Go team!  
 
A note from Coach Rockwell: 
 
It is with great pride and joy that I share how wonderful 
the 7/8th grade boys soccer team is doing this season 
for St. Vincent. The boys were persistent in asking me 
to coach them throughout the 2023/2024 school year 
for this coming fall. They wanted to bring back soccer 
to our school and show off their awesome talents on the pitch. So far this season, the 
team is 7-0 and have scored 45 goals and allowed only 12. The camaraderie and           
teamwork this group has shown has been second to none. With playoffs just around 
the corner, I look forward to seeing a strong finish to the season.  

Please note this important information about the Ordo Lunch Program:                                                         
If there is a problem at the Ordo kitchen and they can’t deliver the lunches that were 
ordered, they will provide pizza in place of the ordered lunches. If your child cannot 
have pizza for health reasons, please let me know so we can call you if there is a           
problem. 
 
If it looks like we will have inclement weather, you will need to decide the night           
before if you want to cancel lunch for the next day and pack a lunch for your child. If I 
cancel school at 5:30-6am, it will be too late to cancel your child’s lunch. 
 
Important Information Regarding Financial Aid for Next Year, 2025-26 
If you think you may need financial assistance for tuition next year, you must apply for 
a Fulcrum Tuition Assistance Grant (TAP Grant).  The application window is now 
open and closes December 15th.  Any financial requests from our school are only 
granted to families who apply for the TAP Grants. Apply today, please do not put this 
off.   
 
To apply: Go to Fulcrum Foundation.org, click on Grants & Programs, then                          
Supporting Students. Scroll down to Tuition Assistance Grants (TAP Grants) and             
apply. 
 
Halloween 
Students may wear costumes that are appropriate for our school on Halloween. We 
have a spirit assembly at 2pm. Wear your costume and join us if you can. 
 
We have Mass on All Saints Day so all Halloween face and hair color needs to be  
removed for Mass on Friday, November 1st. 
 
Hope to see you at the Parent Meeting tonight. 
St. Vincent de Paul, pray for us.                                                                                                               
With my love and prayers, 

  

What’s happening? 
 
 
October 17 
Parent Meeting, 7pm                               
Topic: MAP testing                       
Social Time, 6:30 
 
October 18 
Mass, 9am 
Full Dress Uniforms 
 
October 22 
St. Vincent School Sweatshirt/                
T-shirt and Jeans Day 
(Blue jeans with no holes) 
 
Mile Run: Cry. and Mt. St. Helens 
 
October 23 
Mile Run: Hurricane and San Juan 
 
October 25 
Truck or Treat 6:30-8 
 
October 29 
St. Vincent School Sweatshirt/                
T-shirt and Jeans Day 
(Blue jeans with no holes) 
 
October 31 
Halloween Spirit Assembly, 2pm 
Students may wear costumes that 
are appropriate for our school. No 
scarry clown costumes. 

 
                                                                

                            

“If God                                                   
is the center                                           
of your life,                                             
no words                                     
are necessary.                                 
Your mere                                      
presence  will                                
touch hearts.”                                      

St. Vincent de Paul                         

                                                                                               

                   28th Week in Ordinary Time 


